
 

 
 

PROJECT HISTORY 
Contact: Dave Warren (davewarren@ipsasb.org) 

The IPSASB discussed and agreed on the project management approach related to the June 2017 decision 
to develop guidance by applying a practical approach and to aligning the guidance as closely as possible 
with the core financial instruments standards. 

The IPSASB agreed that the Financial Instruments Task Force should consider how to address the issues 
in the Public Sector Specific Financial Instruments project and provide recommendations to the Board at 
its December 2018 meeting.  
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